EDEN WATER WORKS COMPANY
PO BOX 13
EDEN, UTAH 84310
801-791-1772

July 18, 2016

Weber County Planning Commission
2380 Washington Boulevard
Ogden, Utah 84401

To Whom It May Concern:

Re: Reflections Subdivision
Parcel # 20-002-0081

Eden Water Works has approved the above subdivision based on the
revised plans date June 9, 2016, including running a new 8” line down
1900 North from 5500 E to 5700 E. Also, a locator wire must be installed
along with the water line and brought to surface at every fire hydrant for
future locating. All requirements will be met as per the updated plan.
Eden Water Works will need to be contacted prior to any construction of
any of the water line and will need to perform inspections during
installation. A fee will be charged to the Contracot or Develop for these
inspections.

If you have any questions or need further information you may contact
me @ 801-430-2695.

Sincerely, .
Thom Summers, Certified Water Operator

Board of Trustees
Eden Water Works Company



